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MEMO
December 6, 2016
To:
Michael McGovern, Town Manager



Cape Elizabeth Town Council

From:
Greg Marles, Director

RE: Edward Jones lease renewal

We have been working on negotiating a new five (5) year lease for the first floor of the Farm House with Edward Jones.  The existing lease ends February 28, 2017 with a monthly lease rate of $1,449 monthly; the new lease would increase slightly to $1,450 monthly with escalators in years two and three to $1,493 monthly and final increase years 4 and 5 to a rate of $1,538 monthly.

Edward Jones is requesting as a part of the new lease several improvements such as carpeting, painting, railing replacement, exterior upgrades, etc. with a timeline deadline of February 2017.   The cost of these improvements is $15,200 with Edward Jones supplying the carpeting; we would supply the paint and other materials to meet the requirement of the new lease.
We are requesting funding to make the repairs to the facility which will allow us to extend the lease for another 5 years.  First year revenue would be $17,400 under the new lease agreement and total revenues of $90,144 over the 5 year term.
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